The Waynesville ABC Board held their regular scheduled meeting March 19, 2024 at the
office. Present at the meeting were Danny Wingate, Ray Ezell, CeCe Hipps, Kathy Smith,
John Sears, Nece Hedges, and Mark Strugnell. Chairman Wingate called the meeting to order
at 10:00 a.m.

There was no conflict of interest with the items on the agenda. Minutes from the February
meeting was approved by Ray and CeCe.

The finance officer gave the following sales report.

February 2024 February 2023

Liquor Sales...$268,969.25 Liquor Sales...$258,059.85
Mixed Beverage Sales... $70,004.15 Mixed Beverage...$61,836.81
Wine Sales... $778.00 Wine Sales...$658.50
Total... $339,751.40 Total...$320,555.16

There was a sales increase of 5.99% in February 2024 compared to February 2023.
The financial statements were reviewed by the board.

The board discussed RASP training being scheduled for the mixed beverage accounts.
The manager scheduled a tasting for Friday March 22, with Native Spirits.

The manager got a quote from Edward’s Equipment for $3,000.00 to upgrade two cameras
inside and installing one for front entrance and upgrading the camera on loading dock.

At the conclusion of their regular scheduled meeting Kathy moved to adjourn the meeting at

10:30 a.m.; motion carried.
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